
Ms. Cheryl Walker

Oregon Public Utility Commission

P.O. Box 1088

Salem, OR 97308-1088

Re: ICC VoIP Amendment between

and CenturyTel of Oregon, Inc.,

ARB 830

Dear Ms. Walker:

On September 10, 2014,

Interconnection Agreement between Sprint Communications Company L.P. and

CenturyTel of Oregon, Inc.,

Commission, Tracking No. 4057. This letter is to clarify that the Amendment

filed replaces the ICC VoIP Amendment which was filed on July 18, 2014.

Thank you for your assistance.

310 SW Park Ave., 11

carla.butler@centurylink.com

CARLA

September 18, 2014

Oregon Public Utility Commission

Amendment between Sprint Communications Company L.P.

and CenturyTel of Oregon, Inc., dba CenturyLink QC

a fully executed ICC VoIP Amendment to the

Interconnection Agreement between Sprint Communications Company L.P. and

CenturyTel of Oregon, Inc., dba CenturyLink was filed with the Public

ng No. 4057. This letter is to clarify that the Amendment

the ICC VoIP Amendment which was filed on July 18, 2014.

Thank you for your assistance.

Very truly yours,

Carla M. Butler

Paralegal

310 SW Park Ave., 11th Flr.

Portland, OR 97205

Tel. 503.242.5420

Fax. 503.242.8589

carla.butler@centurylink.com

ARLA M. BUTLER

Sprint Communications Company L.P.

Amendment to the

Interconnection Agreement between Sprint Communications Company L.P. and

filed with the Public Utility

ng No. 4057. This letter is to clarify that the Amendment

the ICC VoIP Amendment which was filed on July 18, 2014.


